
February 11, 1974 

•lr. & Mrs. Joseph Kalemkerian 
4672 Broadway 
New York, N.Y. 10040 

Dear Mr. & Mrs . Kalemkerian : 

We gratefully acknowledge your donation of 
$15.00 which you were kind enough to make to St. 
Vartan Cathedral in memory of the late Beatri ce 
Balian. 

Enc. 

t 

Our receipt 1o.l7955 is enclosed. 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 


